O Y.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

11lth December, 1935,

Dear Sirs,
Reverting to your letter of the 18th June last,
having reference to the lengthening of the lotorvessel
"ADAPTITY", which was carried out at Goole under your survey
in accordance with the plans as approved, I have to inform
you that the vessel has now been completed under the survey
of the Soclety's Surveyor at Ipswich, and, in the circumstances
in which the contract for the lengthening was placed, I shall
be glad if you will render an account for £10 teo the Goole
Pirm for the bullding fee, plus the expenses which were
incurred by the Surveyor at your port who carried out the
survey.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
Copy "T'" Dept.
Clerk to the 7
Classification Qmitm.

The Surveyors,
HULL,







